
 

 

 

It is hard to believe that another year has come and gone, 
summer is almost over, and a new school year is about to 

begin!! 

 
On behalf of all the staff at Wellington Academy, we want 
to thank all our families for your support and patronage, 
and for entrusting your children in our care.  We look for-
ward to another exciting year, watching the children grow 

socially, emotionally, cognitively, and physically. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wellington Academy 

AUGUST, 2020 

 
Themes:  Back to School/About Me: Letter: A,B,C,D 
               Me     Numbers: 0,1,2              
     My Family    Color: Green, Yellow 
               Making New Friends  Shapes: Circle, Square     
     Apples 
       

AUGUST 

 

10 Fall Classes Begin; First     
      Day of VPK 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELLINGTON ACADEMY 

CLERMONT 

Lic: CO05LA0198  
 

1380 North Ridge Blvd 

Clermont, FL 34711 

 

Phone: 352-242-9512 

   Fax: 352-243-2060 

 

Website 
www.wellingtonacademy 

schools.com 

 

Email 
clermont@wellingtonacademy 

schools.com 

 

Director 
Rene Cuevas 

A new year! 



 

 

                   Birthday Friends!!! 
                                                                                         
 
                                                                             
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                    

 

*******Classroom News******* 

Aiya Agostini 8/2 

Calvin Quilantan 8/4 

Konstandin Markeci 8/6 

Lucas Skretkowicz 8/7 

Kai Ryan 8/12 

Jenny Barron 8/13 

Sophia Dahart 8/16 

Dakari Scicere 8/21 

Adelynn Alardo 8/25 

Charolette Burkhart 8/25 

WELCOME BACK!!! 
 

We have greatly missed our children and families who have been out for the summer or 
due to the COVID-19 virus. We are looking forward to getting everyone back in and see-
ing all of you again! We have big plans for this school year and are ready to get started!! 



 

 

I am so excited for this new school 
year to start! I have many back to 
school activities planned for your 

little ones. We will be talking about 
what we did over the summer, and 
our families as well as the colors 

Green and Yellow, letters A,B,C,D 
and numbers 0,1,2.  

I look forward to seeing all of you, 
especially my returning students! 

Ms. Michelle  

Hello and Welcome Back! I am so excited for this 
year to start! We are going to be  starting fresh on 

our curriculum and I have so much in mind for us to 
do together! I’m thrilled to see all my new students 
and start preparing them for Kindergarten! I’ll have 
a co-teacher this year Ms. Martina who is new to us 

here at Wellington but has been working hard to 
make sure she is prepared to take on the responsibil-
ity of teaching your children! It’s going to be a great 

year! 
 

 

Hello my Two’s Families!  
I hope you guys are ready for an exciting school 
year .I am looking forward to a fresh new year 
and new start. We will be learning so much this 
month. We will discuss our families and  letters 
A,B,C,D numbers 0,1,2 and doing lots of pro-

jects surrounding these topics so be on the look-
out for art coming home.  

 

Ms. JJ 


